
 

Spring Term Newsletter 
Welcome back to school everyone! 

During lockdown we 
have all been trying our 
best to complete all of 
our school work as we 

would do in class. It has 
been a very hard time for 

all of us as we haven’t 
been able to see our 

friends. 

Easter Raffle 

As we couldn't have 
our usual Easter     

disco, school decided 
to have a “names in 
the Easter bonnet” 

raffle! 

How eggs-citing! 

 

 

St Joseph’s Feast Day 

 

 

 

 

 

To celebrate the feast day of St Joseph on 
March 19th, all the classes produced some 

work about St Joseph the Worker and added 
it to a video which is on our website. 

In our zoom assembly in the day everyone 
presented their work. 

Mr Breslin 

We are all keeping Mr Breslin in our 
thoughts and prayers as he gets himself 
well. 

George in Y6 is taking part in an epic     
challenge to raise money for Leukaemia  
Research and has raised over £1000! 

 

St Joseph’s 
School Council Spring 2021 

Our fabulous School Council members! 

Thank you James and Tate for your help with this 
newsletter.  


